From: Neyssa Hays

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1036
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 10:56:11 AM

Dear Senators,

I am deeply concerned over the proposed bill, SB 1036, that will allow landfills to remove
topsoil and make other large-scale changes to the landscape without permitting or oversight.
This sort of scaling back of regulations is dangerous to the environment, and while it may give
short-term economic gains, those moneys will not mean much to the future generations of
people who have to deal with the longterm environmental damage done.

Please turn down SB 1036.

Sincerely,

Neyssa Hays

106 S 6th St
Carlton, OR 97111
503-283-9660
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